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City of Decatur seeks local feedback on slots/video gaming 

 

Decatur, IL – Want to share your opinion on slots/video gaming in Decatur? The Decatur City Council 

needs your input. 

The Council would like to slow the growth of video gaming and wants to hear from Decatur residents 

and businesses before making any substantive changes. A short, six-question survey is available 

along with information about possible changes at www.decaturil.gov/your-input. 

Further regulation of video gaming would require amendments to the Alcoholic Liquor Code – City 

Code Chapter 52. As City staff develops options, the Council wants to ensure that changes align 

with what the community wants. 

Residents will find a draft Chapter 52 available along with a summary of changes. The six-question 

survey has a comment section and should take less than 5 minutes to complete. Find it here: 

www.decaturil.gov/your-input. 
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